January 10, 1975

In order to bring services into our community and to be of service to our community, the Oxford Community Center Committee asks you to fill out the enclosed questionnaire either before or during the meeting on February 21, 1975. This meeting will inform you of our proposal to establish a Community Center here in Oxford. You will be notified of the time and place of this meeting by February 1, 1975. If you have any questions concerning this questionnaire, please contact Mrs. F. G. Kern at 226-5459.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Oxford Community Center Committee

Enclosure